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Positive economic trends and growth throughout 2013 and early 2014 will drive hotel revenues
higher in 2014. Strong growth in the construction of new hotels in and around Manhattan signifies
the forward thinking investor sentiment that the capital markets will remain steady for the
foreseeable future, even with the regime change in the Federal Reserve. Across the country, it is
estimated that there are approximately 300,000 rooms under consideration for development,
although financing has been somewhat harder to come by outside of the major metros, it has been
flourishing in New York City.
Surprisingly, there has been a major movement towards funding boutique hotels, as the cash-flows
prove their worthiness in an ever-strong NYC market. While traditional lenders are offering leverage
for the construction of new hotels hovering around 70% for flagged hotels, financing ratios for
boutique hotels have met if not surpassed that of flagged properties for the right borrower.
Additionally, there are alternative financing options available as well. USDA Business & Industry
loans are offered by lenders but guaranteed by the government. Rates on this loan differ from lender
to lender but hover around Prime+2.75% and can be up to 80% guaranteed.
Current rates that Berko & Associates have seen from traditional lenders are in the prime + 2%
range with a floor of 5%. In addition to conventional lenders, there are other options. EB-5 financing
has begun to play an integral role for the development of many hotels. So much, in fact, that Marriott
is actually urging developers to utilize the program to build hotels and add to their portfolio. Although
EB-5 can be very difficult to procure, and intermediaries are quite particular about which projects are
chosen for the program, the benefits can be excellent for the sponsor.
All in all, as the average daily rate across the country grew just shy of 4% in 2013, most analysts
agree that a tick up north of 5% over the current ADR is to be expected in 2014, leading to an
almost 8% rise in room revenues. Time for investors and developers to take advantage of a market
with enough certainty that year over year for the past 4 years, we have seen increases in activity
and revenues.
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